
I, Victor Trejo posted the following review on Thumbtack’s website 7/21/2022 about business A&L Innovations Remodeling. Alan 
Paul Aguilera is the owner and contractor who was hired for our work. Thumbtack for some reason chose to hide my review and 
not make it visible on their website to the public. I have asked them multiple times for reasons why it was deleted but customer 
service rep Madeline did not give a reason why. I then discovered another review by Amanda C on 9/13/2022 and was horrified. 
She had a very similar experience as my wife and I. Alan Paul Aguilera took over $20K and left her house uninhabitable with 
incomplete work. I have voiced my concern to Thumbtack and hope they take action to prevent similar customer experiences. I 
have also provided his real contact information to Thumbtack so they can pass it along to Amanda C. She has voiced her concern 
about a lawsuit. 

 



 


